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Dear Parents,  
 
We are very excited to inform you about Our Big Science Adventure for this year. 
 
The event will take place on the school premises on Tuesday 12th September 2017. 
Lunch will be provided and will be a BBQ including Hot Dogs, Burgers and Vegetarian 
option. 
 
During the day, children will be completing science experiments and challenges based 
on famous scientists from around the world. To add to the atmosphere of the day, we 
would like all children to dress up as a scientist. As always, all staff at RPA will be 
dressing up too! 
 
We are overjoyed to have Sublime Science, a company who won an investment on 
Dragons’ Den, coming to join us for the day; each class will have an allocated time slot 
where they will witness and take part in some amazing experiments, from sweet and 
slime making to smoke rings and rocket launches.  
 
The children will be very eager to share their learning journey with you at their Big 
Science Fair, which will take place at the end of this half term. You will be informed of 
the date and time in due course. 
 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 


